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PAL TO COMPLY WITH PH GOVERNMENT GUIDELINES FOR AIR TRAVEL DURING
METRO MANILA ECQ & HEIGHTENED GCQ
1 message

Joanne J. Sabado <joanne_sabado@pal.com.ph> Mon, Aug 2, 2021 at 3:31 PM
To: "Joanne J. Sabado" <joanne_sabado@pal.com.ph>

Dear Valued Business Partners, 

Mabuhay!

Please see attached advisory regarding "PAL to comply with PH Government Guidelines for Air Travel during
Metro Manila ECQ & heightened GCQ", for your reference.

Thank you. 

Best regards,
Joanne Sabado-MARIAZETA l Account
Executive
Global Corporate
and Online Travel Agency Sales
Sales
Department - Commercial Group
3F Mezzanine
Floor PNB Financial Center Diosdado Macapagal Ave.
CCP Complex,
Pasay City, 1300, Philippines
M +639178549176
E joanne_sabado@pal.com.ph  l www.philippineairlines.com

The information or attachments in this e-mail are strictly confidential and are for the intended recipient only. Any
unauthorized use, dissemination or copying of this message or the information it contains is prohibited. If you are not the
intended recipient
or you received this by mistake, please notify the sender immediately, and delete the original message
and attachments. For more information about Philippine Airlines, please visit http://www.philippineairlines.com
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